

Town of Kreetown

BOARD OF REGISTRARS

3 North Main St P. O. Box 438 Assonet, MA 02702

Tel. 508-644-2201, ext. 2

August 22, 2016

BOARD OF REGISTRARS

On August 19, 2016 a Final Voter Registration Session was held at the Town Clerk's Office for the Sept. 8th State Primary Election. Registrars Mary Bowen, James O'Leary, Ray Roderiques and Town Clerk, Jacqueline Brown were present.

The Board of Registrars meeting opened at 4:00 P.M. The Town Clerk presented the Registrars with a copy of the 2016 Annual Training Document from the Secretary of the Commonwealth and informed them that she had read and reviewed the document. As instructed by the Secretary of State's Office, she is providing them with a copy and notification of the Town Clerk's fulfillment. The Registrars sign the memo stating that they have received a copy and have been notified as such.

The Board of Registrars review the Early Voting process that the town is mandated to have in place for the November 8th Presidential Election. The dates, time and location is discussed. A draft of the town hall layout for Early Voting is examined and suggestions are provided by the Registrars.

Two voter registrations were submitted in the early afternoon of the Final Voter Registration Session. The meeting is adjourned at 4:50PM and the Final Voter Registration session continued until 5:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jacqueline A. Brown

Town Clerk